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Heads Up 
 

Dear parents 
 
We are rapidly hurtling towards December and the children are 
continuing to work hard in class. The staff are also working 
hard, participating in national maths hub training, a speech and 
language programme for Early Years and in house training on 
metacognition and the writing cycle. Just so you know that we 

are all still on a learning journey too! 
 
Class 1 had a fantastic trip to Paradise Mill on Monday to 
deepen their knowledge around the topic of Victorians – they 
took part in a mill tour, created rag rugs and explored Victorian 
games. As expected, they were all impeccably behaved. 
 

  
 
Cheshire Police have shared the following link regarding online 
safety https://nationalonlinesafety.com National Online Safety 
offers free online safety guidance for parents on the latest 
apps, games, platforms and devices. Please do take time to 
look at it; the internet can be a rather scary place and it is up 
to us as parents and teachers to monitor what the children are  
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playing on/watching and to educate them in making good 
choices. 
 
Still no internet at school.  
Please bear with us and call if you need to get in touch as we 
can’t answer any emails until we get home at night. 
 
I hope that you have a great weekend. 
 

Kind regards 
 

Joanne Bromley 
 
Head Teacher 

 
If you, your child or anyone in your family does not feel well then please do not 
come to school, stay at home and book a test if you have coronavirus 
symptoms. https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19  
 
Diary Dates:    
 
Tuesday 16th November -  Years 3-6 Swimming 
     Craft Club 
 
Thursday 18th November - Kickstart ASC 
Friday 19th November -   Children in Need – Book / Toy Exchange £1 
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